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From: Pierre Martinez
To: Maria Santourdjian
Date: 9/30/2010 9:32 AM
Subject: Fwd: RE: Oakley Traffic Question DOC K ET
Maria, below is the email string | just gave you a hard copy of. 09_A FC_4
Thanks,
DATE 09/29/10
Pierre - ]
RECD. 09/30/10
Pierre Martinez, AICP e

Project Manager

California Energy Commission

Siting, Transmission and Environmental Protection Division
1516 Ninth Street, MS 15

Sacramento, CA 95814

phone: 916-651-3765

fax: 916-654-3882

Email: pmartine@energy.state.ca.us

>>> <Doug.Davy@CH2M.com> 9/29/2010 3:13 PM >>>
Scott and Pierre,

The project will involve replacing the existing line with a new 230 kV line. The existing line crosses the highway overhead
and the new one will also. The new line involves replacing the existing steel lattice towers with new monopoles. PG&E has
designated a pull-and-tensioning site in a vineyard just west of the highway crossing.

Doug Davy

CH2M HILL

(916) 286-0278
ddavy@ch2m.com

From: Pierre Martinez [mailto:PMartine@energy.state.ca.us]
Sent: September 29, 2010 3:11 PM

To: Scott Debauche

Cc: Davy, Doug/SAC

Subject: Re: Oakley Traffic Question

Hi Scott, I don't know off the top of my head. I believe you would find a quicker answer from the applicant if you don't mind
making the call. My primary contact at CH2M Hill is Doug Davey, the project manager.

I am copying Doug on this email so that can get looking into it for you. You can contact Doug directly at 916-286-0278
Regards,
Pierre

Pierre Martinez, AICP
Project Manager

California Energy Commission

Siting, Transmission and Environmental Protection Division
1516 Ninth Street, MS 15

Sacramento, CA 95814

phone: 916-651-3765

fax: 916-654-3882

Email: pmartine@energy.state.ca.us
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>>> Scott Debauche <SDebauche@aspeneg.com> 9/29/2010 3:02 PM >>>

Hello Pierre. | am finally underway on the Oakley project and have a question for you that | cannot find an answer for in
either AFC Section 2.0 or 3.0 (I apologize if the answer is elsewhere for me). Figure 3.2-1 shows the proposed 230-kV
transmission line crossing SR 160. Do we know if they plan on pipe jacking under that roadway or if they are proposing an
overhead line? Please let me know if you have that answer or any ideas on how | can get it. I'm happy to contact the
applicant directly if that is easiest. Much thanks, Scott

Scott Debauche

Environmental Planner

Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215
Agoura Hills, CA 91301

(323) 381-8999 Cell

(818) 597-8001 Fax



